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NOTIFICATION

ADMISSION TO PG MEDICAL (DEGREE) COURSES, KERALA-2022 
STRAY VACANCY FILLING – REVISED LISTS PUBLISHED

       The  vacancies  in  PG  Medical  course  in  Government/Private  Medical

Colleges after the Mop-Up round allotment have been published in the website

www.cee.kerala.gov.in  vide  notification  dated.  30.11.2022.  Three  Lists  of

eligible  candidates  to  be  considered  for  filling  the  vacant  seats  in  the  stray

vacancy  filling  round  have  also  been  published.  These  lists  are  revised

incorporating the  two vacancies that arose after the publication of the lists

mentioned above and in compliance with  interim order in WP (c) No.37948

of  2022.  The  lists  are  published  in  the  above  mentioned  website  of  the

Commissioner for Entrance Examinations. The vacancies will be filled up at the

respective  colleges  based  on  the  revised  lists and  in  accordance  with  the

Guidelines issued by     Commissioner for Entrance Examinations.  
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